
San Pasqual Education Department 
  

 
Welcome to our 2020/2021 Programs! 

  

We are excited about the new school year and our new registration process. 

  

We are still unsure about how the new school year will run and are waiting to hear from VCPUSD, the 

County Office of Education, and the Governor of California about how schools will be resuming in the 

fall and that will help us to better determine how we will proceed. 

  

Our number 1 goal is to keep your children and our staff safe and free from COVID –19. 

  

So, as we navigate the new school year we wanted to let you know of some ways we might be offering 

services. 

 

• Virtual Services – we would continue to meet with your students virtually through Zoom, 

Trilogy, Google, or other forms of virtual communication using a scheduling system 

• Split Schedule – we would meet with your student 1-2 days per week with small numbers in each 

classroom to be sure to social distance 

 

Per our guidelines from our Tribal Administration, each person that comes inside of our buildings must  

 

• Wear a mask 

• Wash hands & use hand sanitizer 

• Have their temperature taken 

• Social distance  

 

We are aware that there are many “what-if’s” and are doing our best to figure things out just as we are 

sure you are. 

 

We are asking for you to fill out a new registration packet for each student and are using Adobe Pro to 

email you with the fillable forms.  If you are unable to use the Adobe Pro Program, you can  

 

• get the forms online at www.sanpasqualtribe.org  

• have the forms emailed to you 

• come to the office by appointment only and pick up the registration packet  

• fill out the forms that will be sent to your email if your student was enrolled last year and click 

“submit” after completing the forms 

 

We will be date/time stamping all incoming packets as we will be having a first-come first-served 

policy this year due to COVID 19. 

 

If you have any questions, need further assistance, or have any concerns, please send an email to 

spparentinfo@sanpasqualtribe.org or call 760/751-1474 or text 760/560-7198. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lorraine Orosco 

Executive Director, Education Department 

http://www.sanpasqualtribe.org/
mailto:spparentinfo@sanpasqualtribe.org

